Sent: Wednesday, June 3, 2020 16:09

To: principal@yaraschool.net

Cc: shehanask@yaraschool.net

Subject: Grateful for efforts from YIS and Teachers

Dear Principal,

I would like to take this opportunity to express our gratitude towards the teachers and other staff of YIS.

I would like to especially thank Grade 1 (section E&F) class teacher Mrs. Shaheen Afroze Khan for her sincere efforts and her amazing way of teaching. Our son, Mohammed Hafi is a fan of her:)

She puts a lot of emphasis on hands-on learning and ignites interest to learn. A good example of this is when Mrs. Shaheen Khan explained how to use an "Addition Machine" for adding numbers. Our son Mohammed Hafi, was excited about it and insisted on making this machine. We helped him build it. Please see the below picture of his "Addition Machine".

When the online classes started, we were apprehensive about it and were not sure how it will work out. But due to the sincere efforts of teachers like Mrs. Shaheen Khan, we can see rapid improvements in our son's learning and his growing interest in curricular and extra-curricular activities. I would also like to thank Ms. Nilofar for her efforts to create interest in the kids to learn Hindi.

Hope to see continued efforts from YIS towards making the children, great professionals, and

good human beings.

Thanks and Best Regards,

Mudassir Parwez

Mobile: 0596042340

